
 

 
 

 

 

 

Presents the  

31st Annual Pediatric Board Review 
The Ritz-Carlton, Cleveland, Cleveland, Ohio 

August 24-29, 2025 
 

Dear Potential Exhibitor: 
 
I am writing on behalf of Camille Sabella, MD, Director, Section of Pediatric Infectious Diseases, 
Professor of Pediatrics, Cleveland Clinic Children’s, and the Cleveland Clinic Center for Continuing 
Education, to invite you to participate as an exhibitor during the upcoming, 31st Annual Pediatric Board 
Review. This conference will be held August 24-29, 2025, at The Ritz-Carlton, Cleveland in Cleveland, 
OH.  We anticipate more than 100 participants for the in-person conference. 
 
There are four exhibit levels to choose from: Diamond Dinner $16,500, Platinum Lunch $13,000, Gold 
$5,000, and Silver $3,000. To reserve your space and view promotional opportunities please click here.   
 
The Pediatric Board Review goal is to provide attendees with the competencies, knowledge, and skills to 
successfully pass the credentialing examinations of the American Board of Pediatrics (ABP).  
 
The target audience is practicing pediatricians and pediatric residents/fellows seeking certification or 
recertification. The program is also attractive for health care providers, physicians’ assistants, and nurse 
practitioners needing a comprehensive update of basic pediatric clinical information. 
 
This program will be conducted in accordance with the ACCME guidelines for commercial support. This 
activity has been approved for AMA PRA Category 1 CreditTM and ABP MOC Points. 
 
If you wish to participate, you have two payment options. You may pay by credit card while registering 
on the website, or you may choose to pay later by check. If you choose the latter, checks should be 
made payable to: The Cleveland Clinic Educational Foundation, (Tax ID # 34-0714553) and mailed to: 
 

Cleveland Clinic Educational Foundation 
Attn: Nicci Astrop 
P.O. Box 931653 

Cleveland, OH 44193-1082 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have questions or require further information.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 

Kindest regards,  

Kristin Bower  
Cleveland Clinic Center for Continuing Education 
Phone: 216-903-5928 
Email: bowerk@ccf.org 

https://www.clevelandclinicmeded.com/live/courses/PedReview/exhibit.asp

